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20 April 2021 
 
Atty. Analiza Rebuelta-Teh 
Undersecretary 
Department of Environment and 
Natural Resources 
 
Dear Usec. Teh: 
 
Re: PIEP Earth Day 2021 Celebration with the theme “Restoring the Earth through Green Recovery” 
  
On behalf of the PIEP National Board and College of Fellows, we would like to thank you for your continuous 
support to the programs and events of PIEP. 
 
In line with the Earth Day 2021 Celebration across the globe, we would like to request your presence in PIEP’s 
very own Earth Day event with the them "Restoring the Earth through Green Recovery",  on April 22, 2021 at 
2PM. 
 
Below is the access to the zoom room: 
 
Link: https://zoom.us/j/94965048345?pwd=RjNUYUNFUGxuMHlFU1VoSzYyMVZEZz09 
Meeting ID: 949 6504 8345 
Passcode: EARTH2021 
 
If you have any inquiries, you may contact the PIEP Secretariat through Ms. Arlene Ty at Mobile Phone Nos. 
0920-9084887; 0917-831-6694; E-mail address: mjahakcholna@gmail.com or secretariat@piep.org.ph.  
 
Attached is the program poster of the event  and generic zoom background that you can use for your reference. 
Thank you and best regards. 
 
 
Sincerely,    
 
      
 
 
 
Ar./EnP. Maria Jorquesa A. Hakcholna EnP. Roque A. Magno, fpiep 
President Chancellor, PIEP College of Fellows 
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